
Today, Oregon's advance directive allows me choices as far as what kind of 
care I want at the end of life. HB 4135 endangers my choices by removing the 
advance directive from statute.  Please protect my healthcare choices by 
voting no on HB 4135.  
 

Respectfully, 
 

Mark Grover 

PO Box 97 

Brightwood, OR  97011 
 


